
Devers-Palo Verde #2 Transmission Project 

From: Sosa, Ivan [Ivan.Sosa@yuma.army.mil]

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2006 1:46 PM

To: 'dpv2@aspeneg.com'

Cc: English, Randy

Subject: DPV2 Project PEA

Importance: High

1/10/2006

To whom it may concern: 
  
According to subject PEA available on your project website: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/aspen/dpv2/dpv2.htm, you are supposed to 
cross YPG for 0.1 miles. 
Secs. 5.1.8.1 and 5.1.12.1 talk about impacts to Arizona Natural and Cultural resources 
respectively. We need to know if the area within YPG was surveyed for cultural 
resources or not. Also we need to know specific impacts to YPG Natural and Cultural 
resources, if any, and appropriate mitigation if applicable.  
Of course, we also need to know with who you coordinated the proposed crossing into 
YPG. 
Please get back to us as soon as you can. 
Thank you, 
  
Ivan 
  
  

































Devers-Palo Verde #2 Transmission Project

From: Sosa, Ivan [Ivan.Sosa@yuma.army.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2006 6:55 PM
To: 'dpv2@aspeneg.com'
Cc: English, Randy
Subject: DPV2 Project PEA

Thanks for your quick and detailed response.
We certainly do not have any issues.
However, Randy had the suggestion of: having the lines be constructed in
accordance with "raptor-safe" specifications (i.e be built to minimize
electrocution hazards to perching/nesting raptors).

Ivan
















